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To Whom It May Concern, 

Re: 17 th  Avenue SW Pocket park Proposal 

The Transportation Department, in coordination with Transportation Infrastructure's 17 th  Avenue 
SW Reconstruction Project, is pleased to provide this letter of support for the Cliff Bungalow-
Mission Community Association Pocket Park proposal. As the project is not on City owned land 
and is out of scope for the 17 th  Avenue reconstruction we cannot provide direct financial 
support. We do support other funding initiatives that Council may direct towards the proposal. 

The considerable volunteer efforts the group has put forward over a number of years, including 
community engagement, consultation, designs, and fund raising has culminated into an 
excellent opportunity to initiate urban activation in an otherwise underutilized portion of land, 
and lever the investment on the corridor for a better outcome for the community and citizens. 

We look forward to seeing the results of your efforts. 

With support, 

Malcolm Logartr-P.Eng., MBA 
General Manger 
Transportation 
mlogan@calgary.ca  
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